
Shreve Chile
Dear pastors and praying friends,

July flew by in the blink of an eye. I’m sure there have been times when I was busier, but I honestly can’t
remember them. Here’s a quick look back at a packed month—and a look ahead at what’s coming.

A salvation a year in the making

Almost a year ago, Reinaldo and his family visited the church for a Children’s Day event (August 10) and
have attended off and on since then. I’ve visited them in their home, shared the gospel with Reinaldo, and
after nearly a year of sowing seeds, he trusted Christ this past Sunday morning after the service!

This has been a long-standing matter of prayer, and we praise the Lord for the fruit. Please continue
praying for others in our church who are not yet saved—two by name are Yatzel and Daniel.

Building fund update

We recently met with a woman who was selling land in a great location. Over the phone, she agreed to let
us make payments, but when we met in person, she completely changed her position and the deal fell
through. This is the second property that hasn’t worked out. While that part is discouraging, we’re
encouraged by how the Lord continues to provide.

By God’s grace, we now have around $85,000 saved toward the purchase of a future building. It’s still not
quite enough—but it would make a strong down payment. Thank you so much for praying and giving. It’s
clear that God is in this, and we believe He’ll reveal the right property in His perfect timing.

In the meantime, we continue to pray for the right location and raise funds so that we’re ready when the
opportunity arises. Please pray with us about this. If you’d like to give toward our building fund, you can
send a donation to:

Attn: Shreve Building Fund P.O. Box 647 Dawsonville, GA 30534

Please make the check payable to Vision Baptist Missions, 
otherwise the mission board will not be able to process it.

Future events

Día del Niño (Children’s Day) is a holiday here in August. This year, we’re planning a special outreach event
to celebrate, and we’re working hard to organize and carry it out. Please pray for souls to be reached
through it!

Thank you for all you do for us and the Lord.We also celebrated 13 years of marriage
in July. Thank you for the well wishes. We are so bless.

In Christ,

Kyle, Hannah, Isabella, Isaiah, and Isla Shreve

 Kyleshreveyoung@gmail.com
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